


Hi there,

With Christmas just around the corner, Australia Post is busy preparing for another
year of Santa Mail. Their posties will be making their first trip up to the North Pole
very soon, to deliver the most important letters of the year.

Sharing the magic with children

Each year children are encouraged to take their pencils (and crayons) to paper and send their
letters, drawings and wish lists to Santa. This year Australia Post posties are helping Santa
deliver braille and large text replies.

There are some festive templates on the Australia Post website to help you get started
(auspost.com.au/santamail).

Large text replies

Include the full name and return address
of each child on the back of their envelope
Check that their letter has a 65¢ stamp on

it

Send their letters to:

Santa Mail (large text)
North Pole 9999

Post letters early and before
Friday 14 December 2018

A reminder - Australia Post only collects personal information to fulfil the delivery and response of Santa Mail. Personal information
will be shared with certain third parties contracted to assist in the administration of this service. Whilst maintained by us, all personal
information is handled in accordance with the Australia Post Group Privacy Policy which outlines how to access and/or correct your
personal information or make a privacy related complaint. For more information please visit auspost.com.au/privacy
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